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Message from the Club Captain

I am delighted to provide an introduction to this
newsletter and, as I stated at the AGM, it is a great
privilege to be given the opportunity to take on the role
of Captain of the RMMGC. I would again like to thank
your past Captain, Jamie Pert, for his significant
contribution over the past number of years that has
resulted in the facility that we can now all enjoy, a great
legacy of which Jamie can be extremely proud.

I very much look forward to working with the Board as
we continue to look at ways and means to improve your
golfing and leisure experience, and I’m sure that with all
our efforts combined we will continue to see the Club
flourish.

I look forward to meeting with you over the coming
weeks and months.

Pete

Welcome to Our New Members

As the new season approaches, we are delighted to
welcome nine new members.

Ordinary: Fiona Bacon, Simon Bacon, Doug Beedie,
Greg Inglis, Robert Lardner and David Pittendreigh

Associate: David Larter, Sheila Lees and Brian Leiper

Welcome to the RMMGC! We look forward to seeing you
on the course and/or in the clubhouse.

Golf Events to Welcome the New Season

Not long to go now until the start of the new season
(28th March) and we have two events planned for March
to whet your appetite.

Ladies and Seniors Texas Scramble
Warm up by registering for the Ladies and Seniors Texas
Scramble on the Broomfield Course on Tuesday 18th
March. Tee times from 10:30 – 12:30.

Sign-up sheets are posted on the Ladies and Seniors
noticeboards. Please add your name by Thursday 13th
March, when the draw will be made.

Captain v Vice-Captain
The annual Captain v Vice-Captain will take place on
Saturday 29th March on both the 1562 and Broomfield
courses.

Keep an eye on the noticeboards for details of the
format, registration and tee times. Catering will be
available until 7.30pm on this day.

More Dates for Your Diary

Tuesday 4th March: Pancake Day
Menu displayed on the noticeboard in the foyer.
Bookings welcome.

Friday 7th March: Quiz Night and Fish Fryday.
Quiz Night tickets available behind the bar. Booking
advised if you plan to eat beforehand.

Monday 10th March: Kitchen reopens on Mondays from
10.00am – 2.00pm

Sunday 30th March: Mothers Day High Tea.

ANNUAL Prize Draw Winners

In keeping with tradition, the Annual Prize Draw (the
biggie!) was made at the AGM earlier this month.

Congratulations to the successful winners! They are:

1st prize - £500 – Stewart Keir
2nd prize - £200 – Allan Reoch
3rd prize - £150 – Brian Manzie
4th prize - £50 – David May

If any member wishes to join the Annual and Monthly
Prize Draws, please reply to this newsletter and we will
contact you.
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